
CNYGS – 50th Anniversary
PO Box 104, Colvin Station
Syracuse, NY 13205-0104

August 10, 2011

Dear CNYGS 50th Anniversary Conference Registrant:

Our 50th Anniversary happens only once and to
commemorate this event in a very special way, we have
a surprise for you!  A “limited edition” gold cloisonné
lapel pin has been commissioned especially for this
momentous occasion. It is gold plate on black enamel,
approximately one inch in width, and can be worn as
either a lapel pin or tie tack.  You will receive the pin in
your conference registration packet.

A photo of the lapel pin that will commemorate the
“Good as Gold” 50th Anniversary is shown below.  We
hope that you will enjoy wearing it.

We are very happy that you are able to join us.

Appreciatively,

CNYGS 50th Conference Committee
(On behalf of all of CNYGS)


